
City of Bay City
Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the City Commission of 
the City of Bay City will hold a public hearing as part 
of their regular meeting on Monday, June 5, 2023, 
at 6:00 p.m., or shortly thereafter as possible, in 
the Commission Chambers, City Hall, 301 Wash-
ington Avenue, Bay City, Michigan. The purpose of 
the public hearing is to consider establishing 201 S 
Linn, Bay City, Michigan, as an Obsolete Property 
Rehabilitation District pursuant to Public Act 146 of 
2000.

The land is situated in the County of Bay, Bay City, 
State of Michigan, and is described as follows:

201 S Linn

W 53 FT OF LOTS 1 & 2 BLK 15 LAKE CITY

Tema J. Lucero
City Clerk


